
 
 

 

  

 

 

3.11.23 – Bonfire Night 

Awareness Day 

7.11.23 – Diwali Event in 

School 

13.11.23 – Nursery Rhyme 

Week & World Kindness 

Day 

15.11.23 – Parents 

Evening (Letter to be sent 

home on Monday 

explaining 

arrangements) 

17.11.23 – Children In 

Need 

20.11.23 – World 

Children’s Day 

30.11.23 – Martenscroft 

Christmas Light Switch 

On  

01.12.23 – Hulme Winter 

Festival  

 

 

 

Welcome Back  

 

 Diwali Event 

We are holding a Diwali celebration on  

Tuesday 7th November  

at 3:15pm – 4:30pm  

in the school hall. We would like to invite you to join 
us in our celebrations.  

Children In Need 
 

We are celebrating Children In Need on  

Friday 17th November.  

To help raise money for children who need it the 

most, our children can come into school wearing 

either pyjamas, spots or stripes. Wearing pyjamas to 

school is a one off occasion for raising money for 

charities. All children will still need to wear shoes and 

a coat so they can play out as normal. We will also 

be selling cakes to raise money and taking part in lots 

of activities throughout the day. Any donations will go 

directly to the children in need charity and can be 

given to Reception. 

 

17th 


